
The Lincoln Highway Centennial Tour

The Lincoln Highway Centennial Tour begins in San Francisco on Sunday June 23.

The SF Model A Club plans to leave San Francisco with the Tour and proceed to 
Sacramento where we will see the sights, have dinner with the group, and stay overnight. 
We will then travel along with the group on Monday as far as their lunch stop in Auburn, 
where we will tour City Hall. After lunch we will depart for home, hoping to arrive back in 
San Francisco by 5 pm.

The deadline for registration is May 1, 2013.

NO “Tag Alongs” will be permitted. You will be required to pay $120 per person for the 
‘a la carte’ tour and to join the tour for a minimum of two days. 

Cars without ‘stickers’ will NOT be allowed out of Lincoln Park with the Tour cars.

One person in each car must be a member of the Lincoln Highway Association – the cost 
of membership is $40.

The SF Model A Club is on it’s own for lodging and meals: the club will stay at the Tour 
host hotel provided space is available.

A number of us plan to attend the Pre-Tour Dinner in Burlingame on Saturday evening 
June 22, then leave with the Tour on Sunday June 23 from Lincoln Park.

If interested in participating please contact Walter Caplan at 415.621.0500 and/or e-mail 
to whcaplan@comcast.net

If you plan to attend you must complete the application found online at the Lincoln 
Highway Tour web site:

http://www.lincolnhighwayassoc.org/tour/2013/register/2013_lh_auto_tours_registration.pdf

SF Model A Club Lincoln Highway ‘a la carte’ Tour
Sunday June 23 - Monday June 24

San Francisco - Sacramento - Auburn


